
 

 
 

 
PAYA LEBAR METHODIST GIRLS' SCHOOL (PRIMARY) 
Date : 18 August 2023 
 

An outstanding school of choice producing women of fine character with a passion for life 
and learning 

 
Dear PL-Lites from our past cohorts, 
 
Accessibility of School Premises on 31 Aug 2023  
 
PLMGS(Pri) has been selected as a polling centre for the upcoming Singapore 
Presidential Election. As a result, the school premises will be out-of-bounds after 
our Teachers' Day celebration on 31 Aug.  
 
Due to the polling procedures and the requirement to hand over our school 
premises, we regret to inform you that ex-students will not be allowed to visit the 
primary school on 31 Aug. While we understand your desire to reconnect with your 
teachers and alma mater on this special day, we kindly request your cooperation 
and understanding regarding this temporary closure. 
 
We encourage you to stay connected with our school through various virtual 
platforms and digital channels. Our teachers have always appreciated the love and 
support we receive from our beloved ex-students. Instead of face-face meet ups, 
you may wish to drop a gratitude note to your teachers using this link: 
https://tinyurl.com/PLTD2023 or QR quote:  

                                                                          
 
On behalf of our teaching staff, we send well-wishes and good tidings to our former 
PL-Lites. Have a restful and happy September break! 
 
 
Mrs Joyce Ang 
Principal 
 
 


